Expression of Interest (EoI)

UNFPA is in the process of identifying potential national and international implementing partners (non-government organization, private sector organization) for implementing the Gender Equality and Women Empowerment Programme both in development and humanitarian settings under its 10 Country Programme starting from 2022- 2026 in selected districts in Bangladesh.
Those who are interested in participating in the process should submit their expression of interest through email as “EoI for Gender” to Chief, Gender Unit, UNFPA Bangladesh, email: eoi-bgd@unfpa.org by 17 January 2022.
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]Organizations are requested to retrieve the detailed ‘Scope of Work’ from the UNFPA Bangladesh website (www.unfpabgd.org), “Announcement” tab, which also contains the eligibility criteria and requirements. Only short listed organizations may be contacted for further information/agreement. 
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